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Dear Ms Yeldon, 
 
Official information request for 585540, YELDON, DUNEDIN HOSPITAL SOS 
CAMPAIGN 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 21-April-2017 for the following 
information: 
 
"On 21 Feb 2017 Council passed a resolution authorizing its DunedinHospitalSOS 
campaign. Could you please tell me who had the leading responsibility for 
implementing the campaign? Also, who else had any responsibility or authority 
at all with respect to interpreting the resolution and implementing the campaign. 
And, more specifically, whether any councillors had such authority to any degree, 
and, if so, who they were. i.e their names." 
 
The following response has been supplied by Graham McKerracher, 
Communications and Marketing Manager:  
 
As is standard practice, Council staff were instructed by the chief executive to 
implement the campaign following a Council resolution on 21 February 2017. 
Staff have responsibility for interpreting and implementing Council resolutions. 
 
If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact Mr 
McKerracher at 477 4000. 
 
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New 
Zealand 
Telephone: 03 477 4000 
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz 




